Schoolcomms

all together; smarter

CLASS 1-BEACH TRIP TO BUDE - WEDNESDAY 5TH JULY 2023

To Parents of:

To School Members:

£&4 EMAIL

Dear Parents and Carers,
Class 1 Beach Trip to Bude

Pupils in Class 1 will be joining their peers in Year 1 at Winkleigh Primary School and visiting Crooklets Beach, Bude on
Wednesday 5th July to support their learning and history about beach holidays now and then.

In view of the increasing cost of coach transport, it is unfortunately not financially viable for us to arrange transport from Kings
Nympton. To keep the cost down, we would therefore like to ask parents to drop and collect their child from Winkleigh Primary
School on the day. We thank parents very much for their support with this. Please can you drop your child at Winkleigh Prmary
School at 8.30am and collect them at 3.00pm. The coach will leave Winkleigh Primary School at 9.15am and return to school by
3.00pm. If anyone has any concerns about dropping and collecting their child, please make contact via the office.

We would like to thank Friends Of Kings Nympton School for their kind donation towards this trip bringing the cost down,
however, we do need a contribution of £3.00 per child towards transport and an ice cream or ice lolly. Although this is a
voluntary contribution, there are no additional funds available to further subsidise the visit. If we do not receive full
contributions, the trip may not be able to go ahead.

Please log in to Gateway and locate “Class 1 Beach Trip” payment request to give your permission and payment contribution by
Wednesday 28t June at the latest.

Children should wear sensible clothing and shoes suitable for the beach, plus bring a change of clothes. Shorts would be a
good idea since we will be paddling in the sea and rock pools. They will also need a waterproof coat, as well as a sun hat and
sun cream to allow for all aspects of our unpredictable weather. Please apply suncream at home before coming to school, this
can be topped up during the day. They may wish to bring a clearly labelled bucket and spade as well as a small towel to dry wet
feet!

The children will need a packed lunch and plenty to drink (no sweets, chocolate bars, fizzy drinks or glass bottles please).
Children will need a ruck sack style bag to that they can carry all their belongings. Please ensure everything is labelled. Please
state in the comments box on the Gateway if your child will bring a home packed lunch or if you would like to order a school
packed lunch. Please note that school packed lunches only provide a small drink sufficient for lunch, you will also need to send
in an additional drink and healthy snack.

We are very much looking forward to this trip and hope that the sun will shine!

Best wishes,
Mrs Godly
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